Luca & Veronica Caira 20 Reid Lane Kennebunkport, ME 04046

October 13, 2017

Dear George and Ryan,

We wanted to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the great job you did in building our new house in Kennebunkport. This was our first time endeavoring in such a big project without being able to be on site, so choosing the right partner was a critical decision for us. We are extremely pleased with the results. The house is simply stunning!

You and your team were excellent partners. You listened carefully to fully understand our needs, ideas, and desires, and always sought out efficient and effective solutions. We are very happy with the end result. You have been a class act from start to finish and that is a rare quality to find these days, and one we very much appreciate.

Please feel free to use us as a reference for the future, and extend our contact info to any prospect you might be working with. We would be more than happy to share our experience, answer their questions, and proudly show the finished product.

We took a "leap of faith" with you and our trust was fully justified. Please pass along our thanks to your team as well.

Sincerely